
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What is the Colour Blast?  It’s the most colourful and fun event on this year’s 
school calendar. It’s all about participation and raising money for our school, AND 
it is an explosion of colour! 
 

The Colour Blast will be held at school on Friday 8th December 2022 starting at 
2.00pm.  
 

Students and teachers will be splashed with vibrant colour powder as they make their 

way around the Colour Blast course. The event will endwith a blast of colour as 
700+ students throw colour powder into the air. To make the most of this explosion 
of colour, participating students should wear white clothes on the day.  
 

This is a major fundraising event so we ask for your support.  Money raised will go 
toward replacing carpets in classrooms. 
 

The cost per student to participate is $20, BUT THERE ARE GREAT PRIZES AND 
INCENTIVES FOR STUDENTS WHO RAISE ADDITIONAL FUNDS THROUGH 
SPONSORSHIP. 
 

A student note and sponsorship form will be sent out soon. 
 

For this event to happen we will need 25 parent helpers to set up the event, and to 

spray the powder.  A parent helper note will be included with the student note, but 

in the meantime if you can help, please keep the date free. 
 

Meredith Clegg 

Assistant Principal and Colour Blast Coordinator 


